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August 14, 1998

Larry Seto

Alameda County Health Care Services
Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, California 94502-6577

Re: Work Plan Request

Shell-branded Service Station
610 Market Street
Oakland, California

WIC #204-5508-5702

Dear Mr. Seto:

As requested in your August 3, 1998 letter to Mr. Alex Perez of Equilon Enterprises LLC (formerly
Shell Oil Products Company), Cambria Environmental Technology, Inc. (Cambria) will be preparing
a work plan to perform a ground water investigation at the above referenced site. As discussed in
our telephone conversation earlier today, the deadline for submission of the work plan is set for
September 15, 1998. Please call me at (510) 420-3312 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Cambria Environmental Technology, Inc.

/, Y,
fotion |Spnd —
Brian Busch
Project Environmental Scientist

ce: Karen Petryna, Equiva Services LLC, 108 Cutting Boulevard, Richmond, California 94304
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